Suite 11, Accurist House, 44 Baker Street, London W1U 7AZ
Tel. 020 7224 2280 Fax. 020 7487 2634
Email. hatchtonyhatch@aol.com

2 April, 2003

Damien Reilly

Blue Pie Productions Pty Ltd
Unit 1/47 Trafalgar Street
Annandale, NSW 2038
Australia

Dear Damien,

I write to tell you how pleased I am with the new treatments of DOWNTOWN and
I'm confident Petula will feel the same.

As you know, I've lived with the song for nearly forty years now and there have
been many different versions cut in that period. This one, however, is very
contemporary, quite unique and, I believe, should reach out to an entirely new
generation.

I congratulate Alex Martin "The OUTpsiDER" for his imaginative transformation of
the original record from 60's classic to a sound of the New Millennium — a sound of
today.

I'm also impressed with the credentials of all those who will be involved in the :
marketing and promotion of the record. There's no doubt it's a great team.

I will be happy to give as much support as I can to make the 'new' DOWNTOWN a
huge global success in celebration of it's 40th Birthday.

All best wishes,
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